
Welcome to the
December meeting

Tonight it is the last meeting of
2016 here at the NBRC and we
have planned for your enjoyment
tonight a FREE Christmas buffet
and  we also plan to run the mega
Pre Christmas ‘blow out’ super
raffle , with some super fantastic
prizes ,  and Oh Oh Oh  …subs
will be collected as usual .

Last Month
In last months meeting nothing
was planned but we all had a natty
night and we also ran the every
popular raffle and discussed the
planned Christmas meal taking
place on Sat 3rd December .

Jan 2017
In the January 2017 (wed 18th )
meeting we will hope to bring you
a fun packed evening .... Should
be one of Simons specials ....
Which this space !!
We will also be hopefully present-
ing ALL the trophies from the
2016 show season , ( with luck
!!!!! And no excises ) of which
there are a few
again this year ,
so if you think
you won 1st ,
2nd or 3rd
place at any of
the shows then
, come along,
and you never
know, you may
have something
to brighten up

garage or the garden shed  .
We hopefully will release some
more of the dates of the shows that
we hope to attend this next year
with the spreadsheet being pro-
duced ready for the Feb meeting ,
all the confirmed shows for 2017
so far are listed on our website ,
and one or two new listed shows
are listed ,  please have
a look and then you may
be able to plan your
family holidays around
some of the shows , or
plan your holidays not

to miss any of the
shows .

Feb 2017
This is the month
we hold our AGM as re-
quired by the National RSOC
, so if you would like to be-
come a committee member
and have a more active role
in the running of the Bristol
Group of the RSOC ... Your
local group !  then please put

your application in writing to Ian ,
this can be by email !
We will also bring you a small
quiz and yes , some more super
prizes for the winners , so come on
down and have a go , and have
some fun !
We will also try to run the every
popular raffle.

RS Combe 2017
We have now finalized the entry
prices and  ALL prices remain the
same as the last few years  RS
Combe 2017 is  taking place on
Sat 1st July , application forms
will be available from mid January
2017, however reduced prices will
be available again as last year for
the Bristol and Swindon group
members BUT only by application
.
This next year we will be building
on the web site which has recently

been upgraded for us ,
we hope  to have more
content and information
on the show and we
have now received a
great quaintly of photos
from a few people  ie
Fastford , and  Visual
media .to name a few .
Online early bird spe-

cials will go live mid January and
run until end of February

2017 is our 22nd year at Castle
Combe  So watch this space and
be part of it !!  If you have any
ideas please speak to one of your
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committee members as we hope
to make it a day to remember .

A big thank you to those of you
who came along and supported
the RSOC Bristol Christmas
meal on Saturday 3rd December
at the Ship Inn , it was great to
see you all , we hope you all en-
joyed the evening , and a thank
you to those few members who
contacted us to thank us for
planning the event … we will try
to plan it again next year ….
With a few less hiccups .

OUR WEB SITE WILL BE UP-
DATED  IN JANUARY  Ready
for the 2017 show season which
will detail all the shows and
events we are planning to attend
…. Watch this space

On behave of the Bristol Group
RSOC committee may we wish you
all  .......

A VERY MERRY CHRIST-
MAS AND A FANTASTIC

NEW YEAR FOR 2017

We look forward to be seeing you
all again on Wednesday 18th
January 2017 here at the North
Bristol Rugby Club .. See you then
!


